
Track and Field contact information 

 

Head coach: Patrick Knipe 

pknipe@fulton58.org 

573-590-8200 

Also follow us on Twitter: @FHSHornetTrack 

 

If you have any questions about the upcoming 2020 Fulton Hornet Track and Field season, 

contact Coach Knipe at any time.  More information will be released leading up to the first day 

of practice on March 1st. 
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